
 

 

  

                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Premier Education are holding a Holiday Camp at Stamshaw Junior 
School this Easter running between Monday – 8th April – Thursday 
11th April.  Start time is 9am and finish is 3pm. 
 
This offer is FREE to those children who receive Free School 
Meals.  Your children will experience some fun and exciting sports 
and other food and well-being activities as well as receiving a hot 
lunch each day, Menu for this will be sent to you prior to the start. 
 
If you wish to send your child to the camp, please use the link below 
to book-  
 
https://eequ.org/experience/2642 
 
 

If you are having any problems, please contact Lewis on 

ldibden@premier-education.com  
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